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Summary:

South African Defence Minister Magnus Malan writes to new Israeli Defense Minister
Moshe Arens expressing the hope that relations with Israel may be strengthened and
expanded under his tenure. Malan express concern about the military trade imbalance,
stating that "it is of such a proportion that my government must of needs consider
alternatives."
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